
 

 
 

 

 

 

Applicants who plan to take the entrance examination for the Master's Course and Doctoral 
Course at the Graduate School of Fisheries Sciences, Hokkaido University, must submit their 
original TOEIC or TOEFL score sheet by the deadline specified in the application guideline. 
 
In the past, if the score sheet was not received before the deadline, it was treated as "no score", 
but from the entrance examination to held in August 2022, if the score sheet is not received by 
the deadline, the application will be treated as incomplete and not be accepted.  
Please obtain your score well in advance. 
 
 
※ Please be sure to check the application guideline for details on the handling of TOEIC and 
other scores in the graduate school entrance examination. 
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